
IT’S WONDERFUL TO SEE THE ENTHUSIASM AND
EXCITEMENT AS STUDENTS ENJOY VISITING THE DISCOVERY

CENTRE / LIBRARY AND EXPLORE BOTH FAMILIAR AND
NEW RESOURCES. I HAVE BEEN VERY PLEASED TO HEAR

ABOUT AUTHORS AND BOOKS THAT ARE FAMILY
FAVOURITES, AS WE ALL RECOGNISE THAT THE LOVE OF

READING BEGINS WITH SHARING STORIES AND DELIGHTING
IN THE JOYS TO BE FOUND WHEN READING A GOOD

BOOK!THANK YOU TO ALL THOSE WHO HAVE ENSURED THAT
THEIR CHILDREN HAVE RETURNED TO SCHOOL WITH THEIR

ST.MARY’S LIBRARY BAGS, AS LIBRARY BAGS ARE
REQUIRED IN ORDER TO BORROW BOOKS ON A REGULAR
BASIS. THIS HELPS TO PROTECT THE BOOKS THAT HAVE
BEEN BORROWED AND ENABLES STUDENTS TO DEVELOP

RESPONSIBILITY FOR TAKING CARE OF OUR SCHOOL
RESOURCES.
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